
 
 

NLC welcomes new Aboriginal Affairs minister 
31 January 2019 

The NLC welcomes the announcement today of Selena Uibo as the new Aboriginal Affairs Minister in 
the Northern Territory Government.  

NLC Interim Acting CEO Rick Fletcher said: “We look forward to working with Ms Uibo in her new 
role as Minister for Aboriginal Affairs.  

“Ms Uibo has strong personal connections with our region through her mother and has a good 
understanding of the issues affecting Aboriginal people. 

“She has proven herself to be an effective young leader in her previous portfolios and is strong advocate 
for Aboriginal people in the Territory. 

“We will work productively with Ms Uibo and the NT Government to progress issues important to 
Aboriginal Territorians such as Treaty, economic development, housing and upcoming Blue Mud Bay 
Sea Country settlement negotiations.” 

NLC contact: Martha Tattersall 0427 031 382 

	


